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To whom it may concern 

From William Hill 

Subjects: An agrarian Napa and the Grassi Winery 

January 21, 2017 

All of us who live in Napa are fortunate to benefit from the great natural resources and resulting 

abundance of our beautiful valley and County.  The rural character which we have been able to 

preserve, the wonderful climate which embraces us, are gifts that we must diligently protect.  So far we 

have been able to protect these assets from the onslaught of urbanization because our extraordinary 

natural resources are economically valuable.  These natural resources are a globally rare set of climates 

and soils that result in our ability to make wine, from the world’s favorite wine, Cabernet Sauvignon, and 

to make it at a quality level equaled in only a few small areas of the World.  Specifically, these 

circumstances have made it possible for Napans to make a decent living from small family farms and 

wineries, and thereby experience the agrarian life style, in harmony with nature. 

The small family owned vineyard and winery being proposed by Mark Grassi and his family is very 

consistent with the agrarian lifestyle described above.  As a neighbor of the Grassi family I am 

comfortable that what they request is compatible with our neighborhood and our valley, and our 

agrarian like style. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

William Hill 
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January 26, 2017 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We are writing to share with you that Grassi Wine Company has been a supportive 
and active member of 1% for the Planet since 2007. Over the last 10+ years they 
have supplied a significant amount of funding to nonprofit organizations both in the 
Napa community and around the world.  
 
1% for the Planet connects dollars and doers to address the most pressing issues 
facing our planet. Based in Vermont, we are an environmental nonprofit leading a 
global network of businesses, nonprofits, and individuals working together for the 
health of our only home. Our network consists of more than 1,200 member 
businesses and thousands of nonprofit partners in more than 40 countries. Started 
by Yvon Chouinard, founder of Patagonia, and Craig Mathews, founder of Blue 
Ribbon Flies, our members have given more than $150 million back to our Planet 
since 2002. 

Grassi Wine Company’s commitment to our planet has helped get us to where we 
are today and we’re so thankful for their support and are incredibly proud to have 
them as members.   

Warmly,  
 

  
 
Kate Williams  
CEO, 1% for the Planet 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


